
Rowtown and Ongar Hill Traffic Calming Consultation - Annex 1 

Questionnaire s 
 

Surrey County Council, Local Transportation Service Runnymede, The Runnymede Centre, Chertsey Road, Addlestone, KT15 2EP Tel: 08456 009 009 
 

We appreciate your time in completing the questionnaire.  These can be returned to us free of charge by folding as indicated and posting to us 
in the normal fashion (no stamp required).  Alternatively the questionnaires can be left with us at the public display. 
We value your input and would be grateful if all feedback could be received no later than 11th June.  The results from the public consultation 
will be presented to Surrey County Council’s Local Committee for Runnymede on 16th July. 
 
Your address 
(This information is essential for ensuring the results are processed accurately)  

 
 
In principle do you support the introduction of 
traffic calming in Rowtown and Ongar Hill? 
(Please tick  one box only) 
 
(a) I am in favour of the proposals  
   
(b) I have no particular view on the proposals  
   
(c) I am not in favour of the proposals  

 

 
Please use the space provided for additional comments 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Thank you for taking the time to complete the questionnaire. 


